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Representatives of CAE Philippines visited the training facility of First

Aviation Academy on 17 August 2022 at Subic International Airport.  CAE

is one of the biggest pilot training companies and has flight and

simulator training centers all over the world. Its flight simulator training

center in the Philippines is located at the Clark Freeport Zone in

Pampanga. During the visit, the CAE representatives conducted an

ocular of the world-class training facility of First Aviation Academy and

also oriented cadets on its A320 and ATR-72 type-rating programs. 

The ATPT program of First Aviation Academy prepares cadets for further

type-rating as it includes flying on a training aircraft equipped with a

Garmin 1000 glass cockpit, twin-engine training as well as Jet

Orientation Training and Multi Crew Cooperation using its Redbird

Citation Mustang Simulator.
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From L to R: Marian Parial, FAAI Operations Manager; Capt. Pat Moran, FAAI Head of Training; Capt. Errol

Gerona, FFAI Chief Flight Instructor; Ms. Shraddha Edla, CAE Senior Sales Representative; Capt. Raffy Locson,

CAE Head of Training; Harold Wylengco, CAE Scheduler; Krystel Serrano, CAE Customer Service; and Mr.

Shuwari Shahril, CAE B2C Sales & Marketing Manager (APAC). 


